
TOREAGH PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Child Protection/Safeguarding Team 
Designated Teacher:  Miss Morrow (lmorrow225@c2ni.net) 

Deputy Designated Teacher:  Mrs Wells (ywells497@c2kni.net) 

School Governor:  Mrs H Apsley (brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk) 

 

Covid 19 

Procedures remain as before. 

 

Some Good News 

Miss Morrow has been meeting with the planners recently regarding the long overdue hall 

and kitchen servery. Over the next few weeks, a lot of surveys will be completed by the 

architects. I will keep you updated as to the progress.  Fingers crossed! 

 

Parent Consultations  

Monday 18th October – Thursday 21st October 2021 

These will again take place by telephone. Each call will last no longer than 10 minutes and 

will be from a withheld number.  The times were posted on the home learning section of the 

school website. 

During this week, classes will finish at Friday finishing times to facilitate parent/teacher 

consultations. 

FRIDAY EARLY PICK UP TIMES  

Class  Pick Up 

P1   1.50pm 

P2  and P3  1.55pm 

P4  2.00pm 

P5/6  2.05pm 

P7  2.10pm 

 

Sponsored Fundraising Event 18th -22nd October 

This term to raise funds for much needed maths equipment, we will be taking part in a 

sponsored walk-a-thon between the 18th – 22nd October. Our mission is for each class to 

walk a set distance each day and over the course of the week we aim to have reached our 

destination (somewhere in Northern Ireland). 

 

P1  Toreagh Primary to Templepatrick: 13 miles (21km) 

P2  Toreagh Primary to Toome: 28 miles (45km) 

P3  Toreagh Primary to Tobermore: 40 miles (64km) 

P4  Toreagh Primary to Tullygally: 47 miles (76km) 

P5/6  Toreagh to Tandragee: 55 miles (88km) 

P7  Toreagh to Torr: 59 miles (95km) 

As a school this equates to 389 km (Toreagh to Waterford is 366km) 

 

During this week children should come to school in PE clothes each day (tracksuit bottoms, 

trainers, school sweat shirt and school T-shirt).  

 

All sponsor money should be brought to school on Friday 22nd October 2021 please. 

mailto:brian_apsley@fastmail.co.uk


 

Monday 25th – Friday 29th October 2021 (inclusive) 

Half Term – school closed. 

 

Anti- bacterial Wipes 

Our covid budget has been cut and we would really appreciate if you could send in a few 

more packets of antibacterial wipes.  

 
P2 Pencil Case 

This is the list of items for P2 pencil cases to be brought in on Monday 1st November. I will 

put the list on homework page for next week too.  

 a pencil case suitable to put below a desk and be able to be wiped cleaned  

 4 pencils   

 2 white rubbers  

 10/ 12 pack of colouring pencils   

 10/ 12 pack of felt tips   

 ALL the items should be placed in the pencil case  

 Please ensure all items are NAMED  

 

Friday 5th November 2021 

Flu vaccination by School Nurse. 

 

Saturday 6th November 2021 

AQE familiarisation Day at Larne Grammar School for P7 children 

 

 

 

C L Morrow 

Principal         15th October 2021 

 

 


